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March 17, 2022 
 
 
 
Mr. John Heltunen 
Director of Buildings and Grounds 
Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Schools 
214 1st Avenue NE 
Buffalo, MN 55313 
 
Re: 2022 Pavement Rehabilitation Projects 

Buffalo-Hanover-Montrose Schools 
 WSB Project No. 019383-000 
 
 
Dear Mr. Heltunen: 
 
Bids were received online for the above-referenced project on Thursday, March 17, 2022, and 
were viewed and read aloud. Five bids were received. Please find enclosed the Bid Tabulation 
Summary indicating Blackstone Contractors, LLC, Loretto, Minnesota, as the low bidder with a 
grand total bid amount of $248,425.48. The Engineer’s Estimate for the project was $256,918.25. 
 
We recommend that the School Board consider these bids and award a contract for the grand 
total bid in the amount of $248,425.48 to Blackstone Contractors, LLC based on the results of the 
bids received. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
WSB 
 
 
 
James L. Stremel, PE 
Project Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
srb 


